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BEING SENT TO ALL SOM STAFF, ON BEHALF OF PROFESSOR GARY ROGERS, DEAN OF MEDICINE  

Dear staff  

I write to provide a staffing update and to advise that Professor Jagat Kanwar will be leaving 

Deakin University and the School of Medicine.  

Professor Kanwar first commenced in 2006 as an Associate Professor in Immunology/Cell Biology with 

the Centre for Biotechnology and Interdisciplinary Sciences, within the Faculty of Science. He was later 

appointed to the position of Professor of Nanomedicine with the School of Medicine, within the 

Faculty of Health, a position he has held for the past 7 years.  

Given my recent appointment, I have not had the opportunity to work closely with Professor 

Kanwar, however, on behalf of the School of Medicine, I would like to wish Professor Kanwar all the 

best with his future endeavours and to thank him for his contribution to Deakin’s success over many 

years.  

Please feel free to share you well wishes with Professor Kanwar directly before his last day, 

which is 16 October 2020.  

Kind regards,  

Gary  

Gary D. Rogers ​MBBS, MGPPsych, PhD, FAMEE, FANZAHPE, PFHEA  

Professor & Dean  

School of Medicine  


